From: David Heap

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 11:27 PM

To: Mercier, Betty

Subject: Advisory Cmtee on Accessibility

Since it is still more than a week until Thursday March 26, I would like to request an opportunity for Londoners for Door to Door to speak to this Advisory committee on that date. There are significant issues relating to AODA and the proposed cuts to postal services, among other matters.

Please advise as to the time of the meeting on that date. Since I have other commitments that day, our delegate may end up being another person representing our organization.

I give permission for my name to be published in connection with this committee agenda.

Sincerely,

David Heap 85 Forward Ave. London NH1B8